
 

 

Dear Eagle families,  

Thank you so much to PTO for an amazing teacher appreciation week. We were treated to lunch from Purple Olive, 

healthy teas from Blue Wave Nutrition and Desserts from Doughsserts! Looking ahead, there are four key things to know 

this week.  

• Eighth grade celebration information 

• Safety during pick up 

• Book Fair 

• Testing reminders! 

 

Eighth Grade Celebrations!  

CELEBRATE YOUR GRAD WITH A YARD SIGN!! Pick up at SMS on May 27th from 2:00 -6:00pm.  Everyone gets a sign! If 

you are able to donate $10 to help us cover costs please do so at https://my.cheddarup.com/c/sebastian-middle-

school-pto-store/item/3139088  

We celebrate our 8th grade students for their last week of middle school! Thanks to the PTO for all of their support, ideas 

and donations to our celebrations. Way to go Eagles!! 

Monday 7 June: MIDDLE SCHOOL IS NO LONGER A MYSTERY! 

• PBIS points Mystery bags! Use all your points on a surprise mystery bag at lunchtime! 

Tuesday 8 June: SING AND SING! 

• Bring your yearbook to be signed while listening to music in the courtyard at lunch 

• 8th Grade Award Ceremony – AB Honor Roll and department awards. Parents cannot attend but a video will be 

made available online.  

Wednesday 9 June: WE HAVE SWEET MEMORIES OF SEBASTIAN 

• Sweet Sebastian treat to go 

Thursday 10 June : I SCREAM,YOU SCREAM, WE ALL SCREAM FOR HIGH SCHOOL! 

• Ice cream sandwiches in the cafeteria! 

Safety 

The exit to Covino Street is only for bike riders and walkers. Students exiting and through that gate must go straight 

home. Parent pick up and drop off is only in the front of the school in the loop. There have been safety concerns so 

please help us protect our students!    

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmy.cheddarup.com%2Fc%2Fsebastian-middle-school-pto-store%2Fitem%2F3139088&data=04%7C01%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C5c6327babad34db3c14408d911764dfc%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637560022096494682%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=hHcxQEr%2BZ99Yvu0CEit1ilmYV%2BDFy90oOm5aE53UuOk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmy.cheddarup.com%2Fc%2Fsebastian-middle-school-pto-store%2Fitem%2F3139088&data=04%7C01%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C5c6327babad34db3c14408d911764dfc%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637560022096494682%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=hHcxQEr%2BZ99Yvu0CEit1ilmYV%2BDFy90oOm5aE53UuOk%3D&reserved=0


Book Fair 

The Scholastic Virtual Book Fair runs from May 3-16, 2021.  All purchases will benefit the Media Center.  Book only 

purchases of $25 or more will receive free shipping.  Shop online through 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/sebastianmiddle.  Teacher wish lists to support literacy in the classroom can be found on 

this link:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E4CA9A928A0FC1-sebastian 

Testing  

Testing starts Monday!! Rest up the night before and eat a good breakfast!! The testing schedule is online here:  

https://www-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/testing/  

If you are a distance learner, please note the schedule is different next week. Daily schedules are available on the testing 

link above. 

 

K.T. Gabaldon 

Principal, Sebastian Middle School 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.scholastic.com%2Fbf%2Fsebastianmiddle&data=04%7C01%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C5c6327babad34db3c14408d911764dfc%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637560022096504680%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Hy9z3fdgRVwemQKJ2i6pIvO0Oz5Hp3IeBzKbYcOzKCk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F20F0E4CA9A928A0FC1-sebastian&data=04%7C01%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C5c6327babad34db3c14408d911764dfc%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637560022096504680%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Fka%2FPyzj17FEwxhnCBKYBynkCUg1dl3bnorbkLwGLmI%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Ftesting%2F&data=04%7C01%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C5c6327babad34db3c14408d911764dfc%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637560022096514677%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Jesi7EMZiG5XN2RWXj5PqQzkfazzbrmQomtIDetVC28%3D&reserved=0

